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In regards to both transport improvements and green initiatives in the district I wish to comment on the 
importance of expanding the areas networks for travel on public transport via both bus and train.  
 
Not only will this provide grater connections across key areas of the UK (especially with nearby cities and 
towns to Stroud that is likely to result in increased tourism and job prospect) it will also reduce car usage 
and the environmental + health damage the currently being caused.  
 
In particular I believe extra stops for trains would be a major benefit, especially a station (or even just a 
stopping point) at the Cainscross/Ebley crossing! 
 
Thank You and Kind Regards. 


